July 7,1983, MEMORANDUM, Series of 1983 - Suicides by Prisoners
To: Commanding Officers

The problem of suicides by prisoners in police custody is a continuing one, and one that requires
thorough vigilance to apply maximum prevention.

In those cases where a suicide or an attempt is made on a prisoner in custody, Internal Affairs is
to be notified immediately, and will respond and conduct a thorough investigation as to the
circumstances.



